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It has been a busy year with many changes to staffing within our 

neighbourhood team. We now have 19 officers in our team, which 

consist of one neighbourhood sergeant, 1 safeguarding officer, 8 

neighbourhood police officers, 6 PCSO’s and three TSSO’s, which 

cover three beat areas, West, Town and East of the sector. 

We have recently had a change of station Inspector where Inspector 

Jolliff has moved on to a new role and we now welcome Inspector 

Matthew Trevivian to the role. 

Inspector Trevivian has been with Devon and Cornwall Police for the 

last 15 years of his service, local to the area and has worked on 

response and neighbourhood during his career and is passionate 

about local policing. 

The Devon and Cornwall Police website has been updated and 

revamped to make it easier to report crime, ASB and incidents 

online, we are also using webchat and the traditional options of 

calling. 

We’re currently unable to give crime figures at this time as our 

computer system has changed over to a new system and we are 

currently in transition.  

I can give figures on logs that have been reported in the St Dennis 

parish over the last 12 months and compare them with the previous 

year. 

Reported logs between the 01/04/2021 – 31/03/2022  total = 322 

Reported logs between the 01/04/22 – 31/03/2023  total     = 293 

                                                                                               -9%  reduction 



 


